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25 May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY! 
 

We at F.O.S.S have been busy thinking of some ideas so that we can get cracking on raising much 
needed funds for our fantastic school. With just one term to go we have decided to go with the 
following: 
 
Friday 9th June 2023 – BAKE SALE 
 
We will be hosting a bake sale at the end of school on Friday 8th June. Weather permitting, we will 
have tables on both the infant and junior playgrounds, and will be calling upon all you wonderful 
bakers to donate some fabulous cakes/traybakes for us to sell. Donations can be left at either office 
on the Friday morning.  
Please label any homemade cakes to ensure we can correctly cater for dietary requirements and 
allergies. Please see our FOSS page on the school website for more hints and tips from the Foods 
Standards Agency. 
 
Friday 23rd June 2023 – MOVIE NIGHT 
 
We will be hosting a movie night in the junior hall. This will be a ticketed event on a first come first 
served basis. The hall will have PE mats across the floor and children are invited to bring along their 
own cushions/covers etc, anything they enjoy lounging on whilst watching a movie on the school’s 
projector screen. The ticket prices will be £5 for one child, or £8 for two children, and will cover the 
cost of a drink and snack. We will also be selling tea and coffee for parents. If this proves to be a big 
hit then we will aim to organize another night before the end of term. Further details will be 
provided soon. 
 
Saturday 8th July – SUMMER FAIR 
 
This will hopefully be our first annual summer fair, and hopefully a big success! We aim to have a 
variety of stalls, a raffle with some exciting prizes, and much, much more. Further details to follow 
nearer the time. 
 
We will need help from our some of our wonderful school community to make these events a big 
success. So, if you think you can offer any kind of help, from baking cakes or donating prizes, to 
helping run stalls or suggesting ideas, please contact us at FOSS@saltergateschools.co.uk 
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